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MRLP-PO i R A
From: MRLP-PO

Sent: Friday, January 28, 1999 &:322 AM

To: FMCC-PY4

Subject: FW: PAP-1400-ED Industrial Cleaning Services - Panablasting

Sensitivity:  Private

As requested.

Rinkernd . Eoans

Operations Supervisor

Pedro Miguel Locks, Locks Division
Tel: 272-8202, Fax 272-8690
E-mail: MRLP-PO@Pancanal.com

From: MRLP-PO

Sent: Friday, January 29, 1299 8:57 AM

To: FMCC-PSG

Ce: MRLP-SEC; FMCC-PUR

Subject: PAP-1400-ED Industrial Cleaning Services - Panablasting
Sensitivity: Private

Mrs. Edwards: The performance of this group has been cutstanding. Yesterday was their last day and t

completed a five day job in four days and this all because of the excellent job they were doing in which the
cleaning became an easier task as the weeks past by, 100% cleaning of each wall was completed.

The performance of the Panablasting workers during the peried from December 19, 1898 and January
28, 1999 has been without doubt, outstanding. 100 % cleaning of the wails (Tow Track section) were compieted
each and every week in a safe and expeditious manner. Ouring this period they've been able to improve on thei
cleaning efforts which have given them capability of going over areas they considered needed a second cleanin
without creating a delay in the completion of their goal (clean 100% of each wall). No complaints were received

from any locks warker or supervisor related to the job performed by this group of workers.

Rinkerd (. Evand
Operations Supervisor
Padro Miguel Locks, Locks Division
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